
Report of the NAPEF Vice President—2024-2025 
 

• Your vice president has spent many hours searching through documents and 

maintaining the history of NAPEF. 

• Your vice president developed and coordinated the educational program for the 2024 

November Caribbean Cruise for NAPEF. 

• Your vice president produced the PowerPoint for the 2025 annual report. 

• Your vice president has worked with the office staff to continually maintain the updated 

list of contributors and an awareness of the current financial status. 

• Your vice president has worked with the president to develop a yearly budget. 

• Your vice president has contacted associations to explain the mission of NAPEF and 

secure additional contributions. 

• Your vice president has served on the Finance Committee and worked with Edward 

Jones and the treasurer to build a strong, well-defined portfolio of foundation assets. 

• Your vice president has written over 60 contributor notes congratulating contributors on 

their move to the next giving level or contribution over $50. 

• Your vice president has worked with the NAP Professional Development Committee and 

produced the materials necessary for the Professional Practices in Parliamentary 

Procedure. 

• Your vice president has planned and conducted numerous regular and special meetings 

throughout the year. 

• Your vice president originated and planned the first program for the workshop for Native 

Americans to be held in August 2025. 

• Your vice president presented greetings for the District Eight conference and the 

Nebraska State Annual Meeting. 

 

 

Sandra K. Olson, PRP, NAPEF Vice President 


